
To Be Released today 

School Board Seeking Representative for KCPS Retirement System Board of Trustees 

The Kansas City Public Schools (KCPS) Board of Directors is now accepting applications for a 
representative to serve on the KCPS Retirement System Board of Trustees. This four-year term 
begins on January 1, 2025, and ends in December 2029. 

The appointed representative will be selected by the KCPS Board of Directors under the 
provisions of Section 169.291, subsection 1 of the Missouri Revised Statutes, which mandates 
that KCPS Board appointees to the KCPSRS Board be resident taxpayers of the school district. 
The role of the KCPSRS Board of Trustees is to oversee the administration and governance of 
the retirement system, safeguard fund assets, and foster open communication between the Board 
and management while establishing policies and monitoring performance. 

Trustees are expected to serve as fiduciaries, regularly attend Board meetings (held monthly 
from 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. on the first Monday of each month) and complete a minimum of six hours 
of Board education each year. 

Application Instructions: 
Interested candidates must reside within the KCPS district boundaries. To apply, please submit a 
resume or background statement with complete contact information to: 

Office of Board of Directors  
2901 Troost Avenue, Room 202 
Kansas City, MO 64109 

Or via email to: board@kcpublicschools.org 

Important Dates: 

• Application Deadline: 4:00 p.m., Monday, November 22, 2024 
• Interviews: Conducted in December 2024 (in person or via Zoom) 
• Final Selection: By December 16, 2024 

 


